Philippine Ambassador Meets with New
Pakistani Ambassador

AMMAN, 03 November 2021—Philippine Ambassador to Jordan Akmad Atlah Sakkam
met with newly-appointed Pakistani Ambassador Sajjad Ali Khan in a courtesy call held
at the Philippine Embassy. During the meeting, the two officials discussed Philippines-
Pakistan relations, the latest political and economic developments in the region, and other

issues of mutual concern. In addition to Jordan, both ambassadors also cover the State
of Palestine under their jurisdiction. END













